
From: kris knab [mailto:kris@lsnf.org]  
Sent: Monday, November 10, 2008 3:24 PM 
To: Comments 
Cc: 'Jane Curran' 
Subject: RIN#3064-AD37 
 
 
FDIC, 
 
It is imperative that the FDIC allow the unlimited participation of IOLTA accounts in the FDIC’s 
Temporary Liquidity Guarantee Program.   Please protect the continuation of 
funding for quality legal services to the underprivileged during this time of 
economic hardship. 
 
Sincerely,   
 
Kristine Knab 
Executive Director 
Legal Services of North Florida, Inc. 
 
 


